
 

 

 

SCHOOL PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

The NIS Calendar offers three formal opportunities 
to meet with teachers. As these days are on 
weekends the school will be closed the following 
Sunday. The dates for the 2017 ï 2018 academic 
year are as follows 

 

¶ SATURDAY 20TH JANUARY 2018 

¶ SATURDAY 21ST APRIL 2018 

TERM 1 EXAMINATIONS 

¶ The T1 Examination Timetable is now on the school website 

¶ http://www.nadaschool.edu.sa/downs/schedule.html 

HEAD LICE 

We have just had our first 
confirmed case of head lice 
in the school. Please make 
sure that you examine the 
hair of your children for eggs 
or the lice themselves.  

CHILDREN WHO ARE 
IDENTIFIED WITH 

HEADLICE SHOULD NOT COME TO SCHOOL 
UNTIL AFTER THE FIRST TREATMENT WITH 
HEADLICE SHAMPOO. 

Further information can be found at 

https://www.kidshealth.org.nz/head-lice 

MESSAGE - MINISTRY OF EDUCATION  

 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE 
We have just received a memo from the MOE 
regarding student absenteeism. It is now a 
requirement for all schools to submit a daily 
report about number of students who are 
absent, names, and the reason. If there is a 

repeated pattern of absence or the number is high, the MOE will start 
an investigation into the school and the family concerned.  

NIS started sending these reports this week, so we politely ask our 
parents not to allow their children to be absent unless they can 
provide an official document to support the reason. It is the 
responsibility of all parents to ensure that children attend school 
every day, unless there is a justified reason which is acceptable to 
the school.  

Students who fail to attend school regularly, or absent themselves 
from school days, could lose other privileges. Recurrent 
unauthorized absences and single unauthorized absences from 
days that have specific events, such as Sports Day and Fun Day, will 
be treated very seriously. Students with such habits will be ineligible 
to attend or participate in other events that take place such as, 
activities, Open Day, Graduation, representing sports teams and 
other additional events in school hours. 

SPORTS DAY ð Sunday 26th November 

ALL STUDENTS IN G4 ð 12 ARE EXPECTED TO BE AT SCHOOL 

ON THIS DAY. 
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SCHOOL FEE PAYMENT DATES 

Parents are reminded that if you opted to pay the school 
fees in termly instalments the due dates are as follows 

¶ FEE PAYMENT TERM 2 = 7th January, 2018 

¶ FEE PAYMENT TERM 3 = 1st April, 2018 

WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK ALL PARENTS IN ADVANCE IN 
ANTICIPATION THAT YOU WILL STRICTLY ADHERE TO THE 

ABOVE PAYMENT DATES.  

You can pay in cash, by online bank transfer or using your bank 
card. Please see the accountants for details.  

TERM 1 FEES ARE NOW EXTREMELY 
OVERDUE FROM PARENTS WHO HAVE 

YET TO PAY. 

MR. MARKõS MATHS CHALLENGE!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GRADE 4 ð 8 PROJECTS (Maths / Science) 

All students in G4 ð 8 should have submitted their projects last 

week. Students who failed to do so will not receive the marks 

for this on the Term 1 Report Card. 

 

 

THE BONUS MERIT COMPETITION. 

NOVEMBER - Primary {G1-3} 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOVEMBER - {G4-10} 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Replace the '?' by any mathematical 
symbol to make the expression equal to 
99. 
 
18 ? 12 ? 2 ? 3 = 111 

 



 

 

EXTREME HAIRSTYLES! 

Which of the above hairstyles would a school consider extreme? The 
answer is all of them. However, different schools may have different 
opinions on what constitutes extreme. At NIS, we expect all our students 
to have smart, clean and reasonable hairstyles and the school reserves 
the right to decide what we consider to be extreme. Parents who allow 
children to adopt potentially extreme hairstyles risk the child being 
sent home from school, being required to modify the extreme 
hairstyle.  
 

TESTING / EXAMS AND ABSENCE  
 

Parents  and students reminded that NIS requires 

all students to be at school when formal testing 

and examinations take place. We have very strict 

policies regarding student absence on for mal 

testing and examination dates. Unless there are 

extenuating and independently  documented 

circumstances that support an absence , no 

alternative assessment will be given. The report 

card grade will reflect this and will be lower. Full  

details relating to student  absence and 

examinations are documented in the NIS Parent 

Handbooks . This has been available on the NIS 

Website since the start of the year.  

 

 

 

 

 

MR. TONYõS MERIT CHALLENGE  
 

ΨI am a fictional Charles Dickens 
creation. I work with Fagin, know a 
boy called Dodger and own a dog 

called Bullseye.Ω 

 

 

 

You should write the name of the person, your name and class on a 
piece of paper and place it in the box outside Mr. Tonyõs Office. The 
winners will be drawn from the box each week and will be in the 
newsletter. As a prize, each winner will be given FOUR MERITS 
FROM Mr. Tony.  

 

Only one answer per student will be accepted. It must be written by 

the student, not the parent! Bonus merits may be awarded to 

children who create ôspecial answer sheets ð such as a posterõ. The 

poster must be the individual work of each student.  

THE WINNERS  
 

WEEK 11 

¶ The winner for the Boysô Section is Usayd G4B 

¶ The winner for the Girlsô Section is Sana G6G 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

EXTRA ART CLASSES 

On Tuesday afternoon there is a 
mix of 20 students from both the 
senior and junior phase who 
arrive to enjoy two hours on 
uninterrupted art! Time flies as 
we busy ourselves with painting, 
sticking, printing, painting and 
molding real clay into animals or 
pots. Generally, we get very 
messy while we enjoy 
experimenting and learning. 

The students thoroughly 
enjoyed the various activities 

and are relentless with their energy and enthusiasm. 

  

I think everyone has had 
a great time and learned 
a few new skills in the 
process. Many thanks to 
all my students for 
making Tuesdays fun 
and keeping Mrs. 
Darlene on her toes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Udailiah Soccer Competition 

 

Four teams, from grades 3-9 participated in a soccer competition in 
Udailiah Aramco recently.  The students had a lovely competitive evening 
full of tears and laughs, as the school managed to win first place in one 
category and the second place in two other categories, Grade 4 and five, 
with their coach Mr. Ansir, managed to secure the first place. After three 
strong matches, grade 6 & 7 were unlucky during their final match, where 
they played against a team who were significantly larger. However, they 
produced a great performance especially Sayed Safwan and Nawaf 
Saleh. 

At the end of the tournament, NIS had load of complements from the 
Manager of Udailiah recreation center for our high commitment. He was 
especially complimentary about the behaviour, attitude and manners of 
our students. All those who participated gave a positive reflection about 
what we are doing here at NIS.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


